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June 15, 2023 
 
The City Council Adopted Ordinance No. 22-442 in August of 2022, an ordinance regulating the impacts 
of short-term rentals within the City of Rockaway Beach. Ordinance No. 22-442, Section 113.03 provides 
that the City Council by resolution may establish an application fee, a renewal application fee, and any 
other appropriate administrative changes for the implementation and operation of this chapter.  
Implementation of Ordinance No. 22-442 requires significant city resources to administer and enforce to 
achieve the desired results. On June 14, 2023, the City of Rockaway Beach City Council set the annual 
short-term rental license fee to $500.00 for the period beginning July 1, 2023.  The City also will also 
require that all short-term rentals submit a new application providing the required documentation by August 
15, 2023.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call city hall at 503-374-1752 or email 
cityhall@corb.us 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
City Hall Staff 
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